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Firebreaks must be 
cleared by Wednesday 
15 November 2017 and 
kept clear until Monday 
30 April 2018.
Properties less than 2000sqm - a 
fi rebreak no less than 2m wide by 
2m high is required around the 
perimeter and the growth on the 
fi rebreak cannot exceed 20mm high. 
Properties greater than 2000sqm 
- a fi rebreak no less than 3m wide 
by 3m high is required around the 
perimeter and the growth on the 
fi rebreak cannot exceed 20mm high 
Burning permits are required all 
year round. All burning is 
prohibited from 1 December until 
31 March each year.
This is a requirement under the 
Bush Fires Act Section 33.

Firebreak notice

Special Council Meeting
Tuesday 31 October / 6pm
Council Briefi ng Session
Tuesday 7 November / 6pm
23 Dundebar Road, Wanneroo

2017 Council Meetings

FIRE

Registrations and 
renewals are due 1 Nov
All dogs (over the age of 3 months) 
and cats (over the age of 6 months) 
must be registered.

Dogs must wear both a registration 
tag and disc showing the 
owner’s name and address.

For cat and new dog 
registrations, the microchip 
number must be supplied 
to enable processing.

Visit our website for details. 

Dog and cat registrations

PETS

Mayor’s Christmas Appeal

GIVE
Now taking donations
The Mayor’s Christmas Appeal 
has launched for another year.

Please drop off your non-perishable 
food items or monetary donation to 
any of the City’s libraries or the City 
of Wanneroo, 23 Dundebar Road.

All items received will be distributed 
to help everyone in our community 
enjoy a Merry Christmas.

Visit wanneroo.wa.gov.au 
or call 9405 5000 for 
further details.

Koondoola and 
Marangaroo Bushcare 
events
Friday 27 October 2017
9am-11am, Koondoola Regional 
Bushland
Friday 3 November 2017
9am-12pm, Marangaroo 
Conservation Reserve
Bring water, enclosed 
shoes, hat and sun cream.
Morning tea provided.
To register, call 9405 5000.

Free spring activities

ECO

wanneroo.wa.gov.au 

owner’s name and address.

registrations, the microchip 

9am-12pm, Marangaroo 
Conservation Reserve
Bring water, enclosed 
shoes, hat and sun cream.
Morning tea provided.
To register, call 

Anne Frank travelling exhibition

‘Let Me Be Myself’
Anne Frank was a Jewish girl who went into hiding 
during WWII to escape the Nazi movement. Together with 
seven others, she hid for more than two years in a secret 
annex in Amsterdam. This thought-provoking exhibition 
tells her story and the historical context of her time.

10 November to 22 December / 10am-4pm Mon to Sat 
Gallery, Wanneroo Library and Cultural Centre, 
3 Rocca Way, Wanneroo

L I E S H O U T  H O L L A N D

Bettina Dalton & Family EDUCATIONAL 
PARTNER

Kingdom of the Netherlands

Anne Frank. Photo collection 
of the Anne Frank Stichting 
(Amsterdam).

FREE

Wanneroo Aquamotion

Did you know? 
The City of Wanneroo has 
two golf courses. Book a round 
at Carramar or Marangaroo today!

30 days for only $30*

New members can enjoy the 
benefi t of paying just $30 for a 
30-day Wanneroo Aquamotion 
Gold membership.

Enquiries 9405 5999 
19 Civic Drive, Wanneroo  
*Terms and conditions apply.

SAVE

aying just $30 for a 
30-day Wanneroo Aquamotion 

shoes, hat and sun cream.

9405 5000.

Golf drive sees over $38,000 raised for charity
The City of Wanneroo teed up with 
the business community to host a 
Corporate Charity Golf Day, raising 
more than $38,000. 

A total of 33 teams of four golfers 
participated to support chaplaincy 
services in local high schools, 
through YouthCARE.

“The City would like to thank the 
business community for participating 
and raising a large amount of money 
for this very important service,” 
Mayor Tracey Roberts said.

“The Corporate Charity Golf Day is a 
very special event that raises money 
to help our local students - more than 
$588,000 has been raised from this 
event over the years.”

YouthCARE offers social, emotional 
and spiritual support to thousands of 
students, staff and family members 
in Western Australian public school 
communities each year.

This year, the funds will assist six 
schools - Yanchep District High 
School, Mindarie Senior College, 

Wanneroo High School, Clarkson 
Community High School, Girrawheen 
Senior High School and Butler 
College.

More than 25 businesses provided 
donations and support for the event, 
which was held on 12 October.

Sponsors: Banksia Grove 
Development, Cossill & Webley 
Consulting Engineers, Daimler 
Trucks, Elliotts Irrigation, Georgiou, 
Kerb Direct, Lendlease, Marketforce, 
Mindarie Regional Council, Peet Ltd - 
Yanchep Golf Estate, Pindan Capital 
Two Rocks Pty Ltd, RJ Vincent & 
Co, Roads 2000, Satterley Property 
Group, Stockland, SUEZ Recycling & 
Recovery Australia, Turf Care WA Pty 
Ltd, WA Hino, Wanneroo Business 
Association, William Buck Perth, 
Woodsome Management Pty Ltd and 
Yanchep Beach Joint Venture.

Partner: Estates Development 
Company 

Donations: Indian Ocean Brewing 
Company and Mindarie Marina, 
McLeods Barristers and Schweppes.

Lyn Bayakly (Chaplain, Butler College), 
Tam Bartlett (Chaplain, Mindarie Senior 
College), Mayor Tracey Roberts, Sue 
Dutton (Area Chaplain, North East Metro), 
Stanley Jeyaraj (CEO, YouthCARE) and 
Daniel Simms (CEO City of Wanneroo).

Inset - Mayor Tracey Roberts tees off with 
Cr Russell Driver, Richard Moon (Mindarie 
Senior College) and Tim Crosbie (Director 
Carramar Golf Course).

City welcomes new and returning councillors
The City of Wanneroo welcomed 
three new councillors and four 
re-elected councillors during a 
swearing in ceremony in the City’s 
Council Chambers last night.

Newly elected councillors are Paul 
Miles (Central Ward), Sonet Coetzee 
and Lewis Flood (North Coast Ward).

Returning councillors are Domenic 
Zappa and Hugh Nguyen (South Ward), 

Dot Newton (Central Ward) and Linda 
Aitken (North Coast Ward).

Mayor Tracey Roberts congratulated 
her fellow elected members on their 
successful election.

“I look forward to working with all of our 
councillors as we represent the best 
interests of our community and strive 
to make the City of Wanneroo a vibrant

place that our residents are proud to 
call home,” Mayor Roberts said.

“I would also like to take this opportunity 
to sincerely thank our former councillors 
Di Guise (Central Ward) and Glynis 
Parker (North Coast Ward) for their hard 
work and dedication to the community 
and City of Wanneroo over the years.”

The newly formed Council will attend 
a Special Council Meeting on Tuesday 

31 October. Members of the public are 
welcome to attend. 

Under the Local Government 
Act, a Special Council 
Meeting must be held 
to decide committee 
memberships for the 
Deputy Mayor and 
elected members.


